
   

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To qualify, the Grade 12 student: 

• must graduate from a high school within the 

PEO Mississauga Chapter’s boundaries. 

• must complete the application available at 

mississauga.peo.on.ca or in your guidance 

office. 

• must have applied and/or been accepted to 

an engineering program in Canada, 

accredited by the Canadian Engineering 

Accreditation Board (CEAB). If selected, proof 

of enrollment must be submitted by October 

30 to receive scholarship funds. 

  

 

The scholarship will be awarded based on a 

combination of academics; interest in 

professional engineering; resiliency, leadership, 

and interpersonal skills; and employment, 

extracurricular, and community involvement.  

 
Completed applications, as well as official 

transcripts and references, must be received by 

Friday, May 30, 2025, at 11:59 pm. 

satiendra.jagoo@peo-mc.ca 
mississauga.peo.on.ca       

PEO MISSISSAUGA CHAPTER 
SCHOLARSHIP 2025 

The Mississauga Chapter of Professional 
Engineers Ontario (PEO) is pleased to offer one 
(1) scholarship of $1,500 to high school students 
applying to university engineering programs for 
the fall 2025 term. 

ENCOURAGING FUTURE 
PROFESSIONAL 
ENGINEERS! 

For more info, please contact: 
Satiendra Jagoo, P.Eng., Chair-Scholarship Committee, PEO-Mississauga Chapter Board 

satiendra.jagoo@peo-mc.ca | mississauga.peo.on.ca 
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